
Karrinyup Men's Shed Bulletin 25 November 2018 

From:  Karrinyup Men's Shed <kcmensshed@iinet.net.au> 

To: Karrinyup Community Men's Shed members 

Machinery message.  

A band saw was left with a broken blade band. If any machine suffers damage, it must be reported to 
the duty safety supervisor, and ultimately to our Shed Manager, Jim Barbas.  

All incidents will be reviewed to try and determine the cause, as a learning and safety task. Our 
outlook is always to learn and improve safety on all machines. 

Items from the Annual General Meeting 

Management committee elected : 

President: Peter Polain 

Vice-President: Jeff Crookes 

Secretary: Tony Strickland 

Treasurer: Richard Curry 

Committee: Jim Barbas, Phil Watt, Peter Buegge 

Rotary Club of Karrinyup Liaison: Ross Daniel 

Photos  

To be added to the members’ list on the notice board. If you were not at the AGM, please see Norm 
Patison to have one taken, or send a head-and-shoulders photo of yourself to Secretary Tony at 
patton@iinet.net.au  

Emergency contacts  

To be added to the reverse side of our name badges. We have your Next-of-Kin info on your 
membership form, so if you want anyone else to be the primary contact in case of emergency, 
please send the info to Secretary Tony at patton@iinet.net.au  

Members List 

To be in alphabetical order of our first names instead of family name. 

============== 

This email from 

 

Karrinyup Community Men's Shed 

6 Jedda Rd, Balcatta 

Email kcmensshed@iinet.net.au 

Website http://karrinyup.mensshedswa.org.au/  

PO Box 281, North Beach, WA 6920  

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/karrinyupmensshed/  

ABN: 88 397 817 632 
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